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Senator Martins Supports Women's Veteran Program

JACK M. MARTINS  August 12, 2015

Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently joined with members of the

National Association of Professional Women's Nassau County Chapter (NAPW Nassau

County) in Williston Park at their recent event supporting The Women's Veteran Program.

The Women's Veteran Program is based in Northport and helps serve the unmet needs of
brave female soldiers. The program provides women veterans with items that are not

supplied by the VA and helps them adjust to their stay in the hospital.



Senator Martins is pictured with (left to right) NAPW Nassau County Fundraising
Chairperson Sharon Nowak, NAPW Nassau County Vice-President Eileen Eckhardt, NAPW
Nassau County President Laura Grau, and NAPW Nassau County Board Secretary Jennifer

Ennis.



